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h&T)ERMOTI’, WILL & &l-ERY 

JannCary 14,2003 

WAFACSIMILE 

Mr. Lyle D, Jaffe 
Docket-s Managcmant Branch (HFA-3[)5) 
Food and Drug AdnCstration 
5630 Fishers Lane (Room 1061) 
Rockvi Ile, Maryland 20852 

Re: Jn the Matter of N&e of HeCng; Proposal to Withdraw 
Approval of New Animal Drug Application for Enrofloxacin 
for Poultry (“Enraflou& Hearing) 
FDA Docket: OON- 1571 

‘Dear Mr. Jaffe: 

This letter is to confirm that Exhibit B-1169, pages ZOO-213 and 375-384 need nol bc 
treated as confidential materials by the Docket. These documents 3re marked “Confidential” and 
appear to have been written by employees of the Upjohn Company. These documents were 
given to an individual who is now R Bayer cmployce (though he was not at the time he oblained 
lhc documents) by an employee of Upjohn and was not asked to keep the documents 
cotlfid~ntial. Thus, to the bcsl of Rtiyer’s knowledge, these documents are in the public domain 
and no longer arc held as confidential by the Upjohn Company. 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions. 

Sincerely, 

Natian A. Beaver 


